
 

 

 
Kilo Middle School 
    

School District: Federal Way 
 
School Location: Auburn 
 
Began participating in the Green Schools Program: September 2017 

 
Level One of the Green Schools Program: Achieved in May 2018 
 
Waste Reduction and Recycling (Level One) 
 

· Kilo Middle School increased its recycling rate from 32 percent to 44 percent.   

· In April 2016, the school announced it was aiming to become a Level One Green 

School and challenged all students to recycle correctly during Earth month. 

· The school created a student Green Team led by custodian Ken Waterman, 

Dean Jerry Krueger, and Class Green Team leader Laura Kexel.  

· The school used posters and announcements to introduce students and staff 

members to waste reduction and recycling practices.  

· Kilo Middle School’s Leadership classes created a short video explaining how to 

recycle in the school’s cafeteria.  

 
 

For more information about the school’s conservation achievements and participation in 

the Green Schools Program, contact: 
 
Ken Waterman, custodian 
kwaterma@fwps.org 
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